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From the Editor
Welcome to another year of ICS 
membership. There have been many 
important meetings this year and our 
calendar of future events remains as 
busy as ever. By the time you read this 
Newsletter the CEFC conference in 
Hangzhou, China, will have finished. 
Before that we recently had smaller but 
extremely well organised and interesting 
meetings in Hall (Tirol) and Graz, both 
in Austria, and you can see a few photos 
from both events in this issue. The 
focus is now firmly on the forthcoming 
COMPUMAG conference in Paris to 
take place in July 2019. Please follow 
the announcements and consult the web 
pages to keep up to date with the news.
We now have a new website for the 
Society! Our small team of experts 
worked hard on a new design to improve 
access and enhance functionality. 
There were a few ‘teething problems’ 
but hopefully they have all been sorted 
out. The address for the new website is 
https://www.compumag.org/wp/

Finally, 2019 will be the elections year 
for the Society. In accordance with our 
Constitution and Bye-laws, half of the 
existing Board members will retire by the 
end of 2019, although they will be eligible 
for re-election. A Nominating Committee 
will prepare a slate of candidates for 
each Region. All members with up-to-
date membership status will be able 
to vote. We are hoping to organise the 
voting online as we did in 2016. More 
details will follow in due course. Newly 
elected members of the Board will take 
charge from 2020. The officers will then 
be elected by the new Board at the first 
meeting in 2020.
I wish you all a successful year ahead,

Jan Sykulski
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Subscribing to ICS or renewing membership 

Membership payments can be done via the following web page: 

https://store.southampton.ac.uk/product-catalogue 
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of-electronics-and-computer-science/international-
compumag-society-ics-subscription-renewal  
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